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🎓📜 PIL Bangladesh recently awarded scholarships to four seafaring cadets undergoing 

training at the Bangladesh Marine Academy (BMA), regarded as the premier training 

institute for the country's seafarers. Despite their underprivileged backgrounds, the cadets 

have proven themselves worthy by defying all odds to come up tops in their respective 

batches. 💪🔝 

 

👩‍🎓👩We are also pleased that the scholars include two female cadets, proving that women 

can equally excel in a traditionally male-dominated maritime industry!  

 

🤝🌐 PIL's partnership with the BMA goes way back. For over 40 years, Bangladeshi 

seafarers have been serving with PIL, including those from the BMA! As a leading shipping 

line in Asia, this sponsorship reaffirms PIL's commitment to "Driving Connectivity" for the 

next generation of seafaring talents and leaders to join our exciting industry!  

 

👏🎉Congratulations to all awardees and we look forward to your future contributions! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity 
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